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Headteachers Comments:

Well it is the end of a truly wonderful 8 years for me as
headteacher at Dorothy Goodman School. The school has grown
and developed so much over that time but what has stayed the
same is that the children and young people have truly memorable experiences, learn lots
and have lots of fun. None of this is able to happen without a truly magnificent team of
staff who put children and young people first. Even over the last 16 months or so when
the world has been truly challenging, our staff have ensured our pupils are able to learn,
have great experiences and have fun! No challenging or difficult situation is without its
silver lining and many staff have spoken about how much they have appreciated building
better relationships with you (parents and families) talking more on the phone and
making sure we can help if we can. This is a great partnership that we hope as a whole
school to build upon even more over the next year when we will be sharing more of your
children’s work or photos and videos of them in school using our new system known as
Earwig (watch out for this next term) and thank you to those families who have been
piloting this for us. This week has been very strange as I have had to isolate myself due to
a positive contact (not related to school) and so I have been saying goodbye in an
unusual way via the computer screen! I would like to thank everyone for making this
possible. It was wonderful to see all the pupils even if it was via a screen. I would also like
to give extra special thanks to The Saturn & Neptune lunchtime drama club supported
by Ben. They gave me a ‘computer screen - Royal Box’ to watch their performance of The
Revenge of the Witch – this was a truly wonderful performance by Connor, Olivia, Lilia,
Angel, Macie, Ashton and Oscar. They showed great expression and spoke very clearly – I
can’t wait to see what more they can produce! As I have said before I will still be
connected with the school but not as the headteacher and I wish your children all the
best for the future knowing they are in excellent hands with Kelly and her
team. I hope you all have a good summer.

A huge well done to Alfie for getting 85% on his Year
6 Maths SAT'S.

Special thank you to Eddy for tutoring him and
supporting his revision and work, in a time when

inclusion wasn't accessible.
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LUNCHES
Our up to date lunch menus for Primary and Secondary can be found by clicking this link: Lunch Menus

School Meal Primary meals: £2.20 per day School Meal Senior meals: £2.45 per day
We would like to remind you that we have a no-debt procedure for our school meal service.

If your child is not entitled to free school meals, they MUST be in credit if they wish to have a school dinner.
Thank you for your understanding.

Please keep the office updated with any dietary requirements for your child. School Meals can be paid for via Arbor.
Information regarding eligibility for Free School Meals is available through County Hall:

LCC - Free School Meals or contact School Food Support Service. Tel: 0116 305 5770.

NOTICES
Find information for children and young people with special educational needs and disabilities
all in one place - this is known as Leicestershire's 'Local Offer'.

https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/education-and-children/special-educational-needs-and-disability
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https://openthinkingpartnership.co.uk/dorothy-goodman-school/parents/school-meals/
https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/education-and-children/social-care-and-supporting-families/free-school-meals
https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/education-and-children/special-educational-needs-and-disability
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More information about our events and selected media can be found here:
https://sites.google.com/dorothygoodman.org/2021otpsportsday/home
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https://sites.google.com/dorothygoodman.org/2021otpsportsday/home


HIGHLIGHTS OF THE WEEK
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EYFS / KS 1
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KS 2
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